
 

 

 

 

01 May 2020 

 

To all Parents and Carers, 

 

We are delighted to announce the appointment of the Trust’s new Executive Headteacher/CEO,  

Jo Ashcroft, who will be joining us in September 2020. 

 

Jo joins us from the Aspire Educational Trust where she is currently Director of Education.   Jo’s 

skills and wealth of knowledge and experience in working as a leader in a Multi Academy Trust we 

feel will be a real asset and we are excited to work with her to move the Trust on to greater things. 

 

Jo will be regularly visiting schools from September and she is very much looking forward to 

meeting you and your children. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Rich Buckley 
Chair of CLIC Trust 


